
August 10, 2021

Dear Voyageurs Families,

Welcome to the 2021 - 2022 school year! It’s hard to believe that the summer is already coming to an end
soon. However, the staff at VES is already gearing up and getting excited for the start of school this fall!
We have many great things planned for the upcoming school year and will continue to create meaningful
learning opportunities for our students.

A few highlights (more information is included in this information packet):
● Student Handbook:

○ Please visit our website (https://www.voyageursschool.org/)
or scan the QR code on the right to access the handbook →
**Handbook form must be signed (in packet) and turned in**

● Student Intake Day:
○ Wednesday, September 1st from 1:00 - 7:00 pm
○ Please join us at VES to sign students up for classes, meet the

teachers, turn in registration forms, and enjoy some treats! 😃
● The first day of school is Tuesday, September 7, 2021
● Covid-19 precautions:

○ We are aware of the rising case numbers of Covid-19 in Beltrami County and know that
this can create many different concerns and considerations for students and families.
Please know that we take the safety of our students, staff, and families seriously and are
partnering with other regional school leaders to determine what is best for our school
community. More information to follow. Please reach out to me at 218-444-3130 or
ryan@voyageursschool.org if you have any questions or concerns.

The VES staff and I are eager to welcome you and your students to Voyageurs, and are looking forward to
working with you for another successful school year.

Sincerely,

Ryan Haasch

Executive Director
Voyageurs Expeditionary School
218-444-3130 ryan@voyageursschool.org
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